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Self Control 

Perseverance 

Inclusion 

Respect 

Inspiration 

Trust 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 

Where is the Autumn term disappearing to? It seems no time ago that the children came back after the Summer break. 

 

We have decided to close the pool down next week, so this week will have been the children’s final swimming 

session. Whilst it is warm in the pool, the children were beginning to get cold getting out and getting changed. 

 

Fir Tree have changed their gazebo into a stage and have been busy performing their own songs in there! They have been very 

entertaining!! 

Forge class have begun their new text ‘Oi! Get Off My Train’! Which they are really enjoying—they have used this to write some 

scenes with very descriptive vocabulary. 

Hurstwood class have been continuing with their learning on the Romans and have written some fabulous letters from the char-

acter Marinetta.  They have used conjunctions and all the features of a letter extremely well.  

Kemsley class have produced some wonderful descriptions of a mythical monster based on the poem Beowolf and these are on 

display in the corridor—with a very scary Grendel overseeing them!  

Oakwood class have written the most amazing soliloquies as if they are Michael from Kensuke’s Kingdom, you will be impressed 

with their ability to immerse themselves into a character. 

 

Next week we will be holding a ‘harvest’ afternoon. We will be starting at 2.00p.m. with Hempstead puppets 

in the hall. The children will then go off into classes in their house groups where they will be involved in a har-

vest activity. We will finish the afternoon with a show of their work in the hall and then the Bredhurst Mile at 

approximately 3.15p.m. Do feel free to join us from 2.00p.m. 

 

The school council elected the ‘lunchtime crew’ this week, they will hopefully be receiving their badges next 

week. They will be responsible for keeping the school tidy and organised during lunchtimes. Well done to:- 

Robyn Taylor, Sienna Hegley, Niamh Jennings, India Smith, Eleanor Bond, Harry Gregory, Olivia Grant, Issie 

Hall, Esmee Wilkins, Isobel Day, Abigail Maclellan, Maisie Gardner, Luchia Thomas. 

 

All children will be having their individual and family photos taken on Friday 13th October. If you have a pre-school 

child and would like them to be included please wait outside the office at 9.15a.m.and give your name to Mrs Sage 

who will ensure you will be front of the queue. 

 

Well done to our Football Team who won the tournament on Monday. They will now be going forward to the next 

round. They were not so lucky on Wednesday against Kingswood losing 1-0. Well done to both teams. 

Next week our Cross Country after school club on Thursday will be running in the woods. If any parents would like 

to come and join in we will be leaving at 3.40p.m. and returning at 4.20p.m. 

 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree Euan Coker 

Forge  William Grant 

Hurstwood Samuel Hands  

Kemsley Lucas Cameron  

Oakwood     Eleanor Bond 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Amalie Cameron 

Forge   Hannah Colwell 

Hurstwood  Alexus Treeby 

Kemsley  Isaiah Belgrave 

Oakwood  Bella OLsen 

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree Luke Wallace 

Forge  Verity Bond 

Hurstwood  Millie Kempson 

Kemsley Samuel Jackson 

Oakwood Logan Hegley 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 12th October  Autumn Celebration 

Saturday 14th October  Pumpkin Day 

Tuesday 17th October  New Reception Showarounds 

Tuesday 17th October  Parents Evenings 

Wednesday 18th October  Parents Evening 

Friday 20th October   Staff Development Day 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th End of Term 1 

Monday 30th October  Children return to school 

Wednesday 8th November  YrR—Yr4 Flu immunisation 

Friday 10th November  Remembrance Day 

        “         “         “   Firework Display 

Friday 17th November  Children in Need Tag Day 

Monday 27th November  FOBS decorating the Hall 

Wednesday 29th November Community Lunch 

Friday 30th November  St Andrews Day 

Friday 1st December   Advent Event 2.45p.m. 

Wednesday 6th December  Governor Day 

Thursday 7th December  KS2 Production St. Matthews Church 

Friday 8th December  FOBS Gift Sale 

Tuesday 12th December  KS1 Production 2p.m. 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 Production 6p.m. 

Thursday 14th December  Whole School Panto at the Hazlitt 

 “ “ “  Whole school Disco  3.30p.m.—5p.m. 

Friday 15th December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Parties (and special guest) Last day of 

Term 

Please remember to bring in your 

parent evening slips, they will be returned to 

you next week with your allotted time. 

 

Next week we will be sending out Governor 

Election Voting forms as we 

have had three nominees. 

Please read carefully how you 

must fill these forms in. Especial-

ly sealing the envelope, adding 

your child’s names and signing 

the seal. Many votes end up as void because 

these instructions are not adhered to. 

 

I am very pleased that parents are not parking 

on the yellow zig-zag lines. However we have 

had a very near miss with a child crossing the 

road where a parent had parked on the dou-

ble yellow lines. These lines are also not to be 

parked on as it reduces the line of vision on 

children and parents. Please help us to keep 

the children safe. 

 

Parents; Please do not let your child ride 

their scooters through the gates 

onto the playground this is very 

dangerous for other children. 

Scooters must be walked through. 


